
O n - S t r e e t  B i c y c l e  F a c i l i t i e s  P l a n
LincolnBikePlan
How can we make Lincoln more bike-friendly?
The Lincoln Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) is kicking off an
On-Street Bicycle Facilities Plan, and we want your involvement!

Comment and Interact at:
www.LincolnBikePlan.com
• Complete a survey
• Use the Public Commenting 
Map to tell us where you bike and 
where you wish you could bike if 
conditions were better

Questions?
If you have questions or need special 
accommodations at the public 
meeting, please contact:
Kellee Van Bruggen
402-441-6363
KVanBruggen@lincoln.ne.gov

Join us at a public open house
 Tuesday, May 1, 2018
 4:30-6:30pm
 Jane Snyder Trails Center
 228 N. 21st St.
 Lincoln, NE

R St

Q St

P St

O StAn
te

lo
pe

 V
al

le
y 

Pk
w

y

20
th

 S
t

24
th

 S
t

25
th

 S
t

26
th

 S
t

27
th

 S
t

21
st

 S
t

22
nd

 S
t

23
rd

 S
t

meeting location


